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STATE OF

COLORADO EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Re: Stelbar Oil Corporation, Inc. - Pierce Central Battery Sampling Results
(Rem #9093)

1 message

Axelson - DNR, John <john.axelson@state.co.us> Mon, Oct 19, 2015 at 10:14 AM
To: Roscoe Mendenhall <roscoe@stelbar.com>

Roscoe,

Thank you for sending the lab report. The Form 27 indicated that a groundwater gradient/flow direction diagram
would be submitted for each sampling event. Generally we would get a very basic summary report with a
description of the sampling event including a table with groundwater level measurements, a table summarizing
the analytical results and the potentiometric surface map. If you could provide that basic information as one
report including the lab report for the future submittals | believe that would better meet the documentation
described in the Form 27 & condition of approval.

Thank you,
John

John E. Axelson, P.G.
East Environmental Supervisor

COLORADO
Oil & Gas Conservation
Commission

Resouirces
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P 303.894.2100 x5115 | F 303.894.2109 | C 303-916-0527
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
john.axelson@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

Cc. Rem #9093 - Correspondence
On Fri, Oct 9, 2015 at 8:43 AM, Roscoe Mendenhall <roscoe@stelbar.com> wrote:
John — Attached are the groundwater monitoring results for September 2015 from the Pierce Central Battery

as part of Rem #9093. There were no liquid hydrocarbons or BTEX detected in the samples collected from
the three monitoring wells. Thanks. Roscoe

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/110/u/0/?ui=2&ik=131c764130&view=pt&search=inbox&th=15080e159b327060&sim|=15080e159b327060
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